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Please be aware that on Tuesday, December 17, 2024, between 09:00 - 10:00 UTC,
ESET PROTECT Hub will undergo a scheduled maintenance. Customers will not be able to
login and perform standard license operations. The aggregated downtime time should add
up to around 10 minutes within the maintenance window.

To receive updates regarding this planned maintenance, subscribe here:
https://status.eset.com/incidents/7ww5rw1wwwqj#subscribe-modal-7ww5rw1wwwqj

Thank you for your patience and understanding.

This scheduled maintenance affects:

ESET PROTECT Hub.
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